10th July 2020


Dear Amelia,

My name is Bethany and I really can’t wait to be your buddy in September.  I’ve been at Moss Hey for six years and I absolutely love it – you will have a great time here!

Some information about me:

I am 10 years old and will turn eleven next January (2021).  I love dancing and football.  I am a member of a local street dancing company and train with them twice-a-week.  We entered a national competition last year and came second (can you believe that!). I just love to dance!  My second favourite activity is football.  I play for a local team and we have done really well this season (before it was closed down).  I managed to score 11 goals in just 8 games and I play left back.

In school, I love maths and English and also PE – especially in the afternoons when we go outside.  Oh, we go swimming in year 3, 4 and 5.  I love swimming too.

[bookmark: _GoBack]My favourite thing we did last year (Year 5) was the residential at Robinwood – we did many great activities including: The giant swing and the piranha pool; where we had to get in a pool where there were piranhas!  I couldn’t believe it – no one was hurt though!

I think we will be great buddies!  I’d love to hear from you – what is your favourite animal?  Do you have any pets or brothers, or sisters?  I have a small dog call ‘bitzy’ he’s a small black dog – not sure what type.

Anyway I hope you have a great summer and I look forward to meeting you sometime in the new autumn term.

Bye for now,

Bethany.


